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As we approach Teacher Appreciation Week 2024 in May, I would like to take 
a moment to honor the hard-working educators who dedicate themselves 

to shaping the future of our children. To celebrate our teachers, we are now 

accepting nominations for TEACHER OF THE YEAR! 

If you know a teacher who works in the 97th District (includes Pearl River, 
South Orangetown, and East Ramapo), please take a moment to fill out the 

Google nomination form below and recognize their hard work. Winners will be 
recognized by our office before the end of the school year 
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THE DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSION WILL BE 

FRIDAY, MAY 17, 2024, AT 5 P.M.
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To nominate a teacher visit: 
https://tinyurl.com/McGowanTeacherNomination2024 

do! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScH9AavmBrtn2vtkEv0JQiVQzOA00hWEeeNZijew718cp8saw/viewform?pli=1

